Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals
Positions: Medicaid Medical Director and other positions

Dr. Rebekah Gee (CSP Penn 2006-2009) has just been appointed
as Secretary of the Louisiana Department of Health and

Hospitals. Governor John Bel Edwards (D-Louisiana) will be
expanding Medicaid and is interested in meaningful systems
reforms. Louisiana is currently 49" or 50" in the nation on most
health indicators and working in Louisiana is a true opportunity to
move the needle on population health in our nation. There is a
need to fill several positions including that of the Medicaid
Medical Director. Please email rgee@Isuhsc.edu with you CV or a
cover letter as soon as possible if you have ideas or interest.




